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Palm Beach Coin Club Receives National Coin Week Award 
 
The winner of the American Numismatic Association's (ANA) 2003 National Coin Week 
Award, presented to the club or individual who best promotes the annual observance, was 
announced on August 1 during the ANA's 112th Anniversary Convention in Baltimore. 
 
The Palm Beach (FL) Coin Club (PBCC) successfully promoted this year's National Coin 
Week (April 20-26) by conducting an "open house" at the West Palm Beach Garden Club, 
where the group regularly holds its meetings. A special presentation based on the NCW 
theme "Tale of the Coin" focused on stories about coins; the people, places and objects 
depicted on money; and tales of collectors, past and present. Uniformed Scouts in 
attendance received a free gift. 
 
The award includes a full scholarship to the ANA's Annual Summer Seminar, which can be 
presented to an individual of the club's choosing. 
 
In bestowing the 2003 National Coin Week Award, the American Numismatic Association 
expresses the sincere appreciation of its members to the Palm Beach Coin Club. 
 
 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The American Numismatic Association is a congressionally chartered nonprofit educational 
organization dedicated to encouraging people to study and collect money and related 
items. The ANA helps its 28,000 members and the public discover and explore the world of 
money through its vast array of education and outreach programs, as well as its museum, 
library, publications, conventions and seminars. For more information, call 719-632-2646 or 
go to www.money.org. 


